
 

 

Dear Parents, 

I’m sure that like me, you were horrified to wake up to the news of 

the tragic events in Manchester last night. 

 

Please do join me, the staff and the children in offering your prayers 

for all those affected. 

 

Our children may be upset, confused or anxious about what 

happened and struggle to come to terms with it. They might also be 

worried about future events and repercussions. Please can I 

reassure you that we will continue to work with and help the children 

make sense of the world around them. If you are concerned about 

your child’s feelings or behaviours following these events, please do 

let us know. For your information, the Childline website has some 

useful resources regarding dealing with feelings and worries. 

 

This has raised the awareness that our children are the future of this 

world. If we want to create a better world of peace and love, without 

bombs, we must educate our children now about tolerance and love. 

I am confident that with your support, the pupils of St Joseph’s will 

play a part in securing a better world for future generations.  
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